
   

  
  

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee instructs to report on
investigation of a number of past crimes in Tatarstan

 

  

Following the publication in the media of a number of unsolved murders from previous years which
were being investigated by the Tatarstan Republican Investigative Department of the Investigative
Committee of Russia, the Head of the Investigative Committee of Russia instructed V.A. Lipsky, the
Head of the Investigative Department, to report on all the criminal cases mentioned in the article, the
investigation of which was supervised by the Central Office on behalf of the Chairman of the
Investigative Committee of Russia.
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